
2022 Women’s Retreat Postponed: Pastor Martha and Pastor Ashley have made the difficult 

decision to postpone the 2022 Women’s Retreat scheduled for February with women from Our 

Saviour’s Lutheran Church and Valley of Peace. We recognize that in this season it is difficult to 

plan ahead and we long for a retreat where we can gather in ways that are more comfortable 

and meaningful to fostering relationships. Our hope is to find a day to gather in the summer and 

spend sabbath time together. We will be sure to share more information in the coming months. 

Thank you for your grace and understanding. Please mark your calendars for our February 

2023 retreat scheduled for Friday, February 24th to Sunday, February 26th.  


